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The schoool "canteen" that was built at Tottenham Central School, as part of the BER program is 
a complete waster of taxpayers money. Not only is it too small and not practical (eg. dustproof 
doors)it doesn't even include the facilities that the old one has. The new so called "building"  
would be better suited to store soccer balls or used a small storeroom as it is not functional in the 
condition it is in now.Please look into this as someone has made a lot of money and left us with a 
small pile of bricks.  
 




